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Year Two Homework and News 
Friday 11th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

What an exciting week the children have had! We have been spectacular scientists and learned a lot 
about the science of jelly! 
 
In writing, we wrote our own poems about the Great Fire of London, and then the children performed 
their poems; they were so confident and clearly performed their poems.  
 

In Art, we have been creating pictures in the style of Georges Seurat. We drew 
fruits and used dots to colour them in, this is called pointillism.  
 
In Maths, we have continued with our addition and subtraction unit. We have 
been adding by making ten and adding 3 1-digit numbers. We have been using 
different yet effective ways to add numbers.  

 

In Science, we observed how jelly changes and hypothesised what will happen to the powdered jelly. 
We have hypothesised and wrote up our findings. I was impressed with the children’s use of scientific 
vocabulary and hypothesises. We learned that jelly has a fibre called pectin in it, which helps trap the 
water to form a gel. Have a look at some of our pictures and work.  
 
In Design and Technology, we learned about vehicles by recognising that a vehicle has wheels and 
transports people or objects from place to place. We also drew and labelled different vehicles. Next 
week we will compare, draw and label fire engines. This will help us when we design our own engines 
before we make them next week. However, we will need some additional resources to create our fire 
engines, so please can you ensure that you bring in your materials before Thursday. Also, if you have 
a fire engine toy that we could use to compare to other fire engines please bring them in for 
Monday.  
 

This week the whole school is taking part in a music competition about Stevie Wonder. At home, 
please create a poster about him thinking about:  
- who he is 
- the songs and genres of music he plays 
- the awards he's received  
- you may wish to include some art drawings of him 

 
We hope you have a great weekend and if you have any questions please feel free to email me at:  
chaouki@springgrove.hounslow.sch.uk   
 
 

Yours Sincerely,  
Mrs Chaouki, Mrs Sanchez and Mrs Sisodia 
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